
 

3D Coordinator Report 2024 AGM 

 

Since the last AGM, I took over the role of 3D Coordinator from Mel Taypotat, in February 2024. 
 
The 3D Team this year consists of six (6) Senior Male Archers, two (2) Senior Females, one (1) U21 
Female, one (1) U18 Male and two (2) U18 Females.  All Archers met the qualifications set our in the 3D 
Team policy and attend all Provincial Championships. 
 
The Indoor 3D Championships were hosted by Battleford Archers Club on February 10, 2024. This well 
organized event had ninety-eight (98) participants. 
 
The Outdoor 3D Championships were hosted by Wascana Archers June 14-16, 2024 and eighty-two (82) 
members participated.  New for this event, was the addition of the Known class for U10, U13, U15 and 
U18 Archers. Wascana Archers organized a terrific event however, due to weather conditions, caution 
was taken and the event was brought to a close after three of the four rounds. 
 
The SAA continues to look for ways to improve and grow 3D in the province of Saskatchewan, while 
considering rule changes made by Archery Canada. Input from members is always encouraged, and your 
comments and suggestions can be emailed to info@saskarchery.ca.   
 
 
I also assisted in the role of Publicity Coordinator since the last AGM. 
The SAA’s NEW Facebook page has grown to 433 followers. It shares events held throughout the province 
as well as Archery Canada news, upcoming deadlines, and Athlete success and achievements.  The SAA 
held a Live giveaway on Facebook in February 2024 which sponsored eight (8) youth ages 15-20 from 
around the province enabling them to attend the Shot IQ clinic hosted by Battle River Archers Club.  An 
Instagram account (sask_archery_association) was set up this year and currently has 87 followers.  A 
monthly newsletter has been circulated to subscribers for most months out of the year.  The website 
(saskarchery.ca) saw approximately 43,000 page hits and continues to be updated by Allan Saccary with 
news, policy updates and a calendar of events taking place in the province.  
 
If your club is hosting an event, we encourage you to email the poster and registration information to 
info@saskarchery.ca so it can be shared with members on social media and our website. Photos and 
news of member achievements are always welcomed and can be emailed or sent via messenger on 
Facebook. 
 
 
Francine Wright 
3D Coordinator/Publicity Coordinator 


